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Angela Charles

To: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal - 150001-EI

Suzanne, 
 
Per this email the Clerk’s Office will declassify confidential DN 03112-15, in Docket 150001-EI, and 
forward to GCL. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela  
 
From: Suzanne Brownless  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 10:13 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Great. 
 
Suzanne Brownless 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone: (850) 413-6218 
FAX: (850) 413-6219 
Email: sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:18 AM 
To: Suzanne Brownless 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Suzanne, 
 
The Clerk’s Office can declassify the confidential document, however it will be forwarded to GCL due 
to the fact that the information is discovery related and the Clerk’s Office only maintains discovery 
information that is confidential in nature.  
 
Thanks again, 
 
Angela  
 
From: Suzanne Brownless  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:10 AM 
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To: Angela Charles 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
We should probably declassify it and leave it in the docket.  Many thanks.  :  ) 
 
Suzanne Brownless 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone: (850) 413-6218 
FAX: (850) 413-6219 
Email: sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:08 AM 
To: Suzanne Brownless 
Cc: Michael Barrett 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Suzanne, 
 
Would you like the Clerk’s office to declassify this document (DN 03112-15) and forward to GCL or 
would you like to have this document returned to the source? 
 
Have a wonderful day! 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Suzanne Brownless  
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 9:05 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Michael Barrett 
Subject: RE: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Angela:  Duke withdrew their request for  confidentiality of DN 03112-15, responses to OPC’s First Set of 
Interrogatories Nos. 5a and 5b, on June 8th.  At that time Duke also provided answers to these interrogatories to all 
parties.  That being the case, no order on confidentiality will be needed and none will be issued. 
Suzanne 
 
Suzanne Brownless 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone: (850) 413-6218 
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FAX: (850) 413-6219 
Email: sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 4:37 PM 
To: Michael Barrett 
Cc: Marguerite McLean; Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Good afternoon Michael, 
 
Will any action be taken by the Commission regarding Duke Energy’s Notice of Withdrawal (DN 
03466-15) of its request for confidential classification of DN 03112-15?  
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




